
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

TO:           Board of Education 

 

FROM:    Al Roberts, Superintendent of Schools 

 

RE:           Superintendent’s Goals 

 

DATE:      January 11, 2011 

 

 

Please review the attached superintendent’s goals that were submitted in conjunction with the Illinois 

New Superintendent Mentoring program professional development plan.  With the boards approval, it is 

my intention to follow these goals during the 2011 school year.  This document will return to the Board 

for approval on January 25, 2011. 
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